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16th January 2019

Dear Parent,
We are currently working on developing our library and in particular the stock of library books. Mrs Kinder is doing great work in our library and we are very grateful to her for her help.

As we have gone through the books we have taken out quite a few to make space for the new ones we have ordered. Rather than take all of the books straight away to a local charity shop we thought the children may want to select some of the books they have enjoyed first.

Therefore tomorrow and Friday we will display the books that we have taken out of the library and invite the children to choose the books they would like to take home and keep. The books will also be displayed afterschool on these days for you to have a look at if you are interested in taking some books.

By developing our library with new stock we really hope to continue to enthuse and encourage our children to read widely. Please do all you can to encourage your child’s reading, it is THE ‘thing’ that helps. I read a great quote recently by Mark Twain ‘the person who won’t read has no advantage of the one who can’t read.’ Let’s work to ensure all our children not only can read but do read.

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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